
Important Notice to all Villagers 

Effective 3/17/20 

In response to the current Covid19 crisis and to 

minimize transmission of the virus the Board 

has decided to close the rec center completely 

until further notice. Only essential personel will 

have access to the Rec Center.  

Check back here periodically for updates. 


